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We think that the Inspector when coming to visit the site should be accompanied by Mr David Davis MP. During the site
visit the Inspector should visit ALL the homes that will be affected by the solar farm. And see for himself how residents will
be effected on their own property.

The planned site visit is during the summer months when the verges and land will most likely not be soft and wet, as they
are during the Autum and Winter months. In summer the hedge rows are in full leaf and would obsure the view to the
proposed site, but the proposed security fencing will be seen over and above the hedge rows. In Autum, Winter and early
Spring the proposed site can be seen easily through the hedges. We propose that the Inspector should also do a site visit
during the Winter months so that he can get a TRUE picture of the proposed site.



